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To: Adam.Lid@lacity.org

Dear City of Los Angeles,  

Please protect and respect the very special and naturally diverse wildlife in Laurel Canyon, as well as, all of Los
Angeles County.  
Please dis-allow the use of anti- coagulant rodenticide in our parks, recreational areas, hillsides, open spaces,
rivers, 
and all other evronmentally sensitive areas!!

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Melissa Robke
mrobke@earthlink.net


